
Al  Carlson  Teaching  CLE
Course  on  Social  Media  in
Workers Compensation
Partner Alfred J. Carlson will serve as a faculty member for a
Continuing Legal Education (CLE) course entitled “I Know What
you  Did  Last  Weekend:  Use  of  Social  Media  in  Workers’
Compensation Litigation” on Friday, March 7, from 12:30-1:30pm

at the Philadelphia Bar Association offices at 11th & Market
Street in Philadelphia.

The program, sponsored by the Pennsylvania Bar Institute, will
give attendees one CLE credit and a better understanding of
the  do’s  and  don’ts  of  social  media  as  it  relates  to
litigating  a  workers’  compensation  case,  including  ethical
issues regarding social media, investigation techniques using
social media, and discovery/admitting social media sites into
evidence at trial.

For more information or to register, visit www.pbi.org.
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